
 

 

 

 

TO: IOLTA Participating Financial Institutions 

From: The West Virginia State Bar 

Date: June 2016 

 

The West Virginia State Bar IOLTA Program is pleased to announce that it has received funds 

from a settlement involving Bank of America and the Justice Department. To date, the State Bar 

has received one disbursement in the amount of $329,000. Another, much larger, disbursement 

should be received in the near future.  The State Bar’s IOLTA Advisory Committee is thrilled to 

be able to provide funding for organizations which offer legal services to those who otherwise 

would not be able to afford the help they need.  

Please feel free to contact our IOLTA administrator, Tyler Shoub, at shoubt@wvbar.org or 304- 

553-7239 with any questions about the Bank of America settlement. And please continue to 

contact the Bar’s Director, Anita Casey, at caseya@wvbar.org or 304-553-7228, with any legal 

questions regarding the IOLTA program 
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